
 

 
 
McDonald’s KSA gives the 
chance for 3 children to visit 
Kennedy Space Station 
September 30, 2019 
 
On the occasion of the 25th anniversary of McDonald's in the Western and Southern 
regions of Saudi Arabia, a competition was launched celebrating the 50th anniversary of 
the first man to land on the moon in order for children to have a fun and educational 
journey. 
McDonald's strives to create unforgettable moments with its young customers and 
decided to hold a competition where three children were chosen to win two travel tickets 
for them and their parents to visit Kennedy Space Station in Orlando, Florida in the USA 
and experience an exceptional adventure in NASA. 
McDonald's announced the rules of participation of the competition through their social 
media channels and it was as follows: the child can take a picture inspired by outer space 
holding the new Happy Meal toy, Peanuts NASA Toy and publish it on Twitter with the 
hashtag #McDonaldsKSA during the time set for the competition from August 20th to 
September 24th, 2019. 
The Deputy General Manager of Reza Food Services Co. Limited, Mr. Mohamed Ali 
Reza, expressed his great enthusiasm for this initiative, which touches the passion of 
children and stimulates their wide imagination in discovering outer space and going 
through a unique educational experience with McDonald's Saudi Arabia. 
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